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23rd February 2018 

Hello  everyone  

I thoroughly enjoyed assembly this morning, where we saw some exciting photos of Year 1 at the 
Zoo. I was impressed with their confident handling of giant cockroaches! Year 1 staff said it was a 
lovely day - and may I say a big thank you to those parents who came along to support the trip. 
Year 4 also had an exciting visitor - Captain Whitebeard. He helped to introduce the book ‘The 
Pirate Cruncher’ which the class will be reading in the next couple of weeks and explained lots 
about his dramatic life and the history of piracy.  

In assembly we also found out which children were the very first people to sit at our new 
lunchtime ‘Golden Table’. This is a special reward for children who have shown excellent 
behaviour at lunchtime. Ask your children to tell you more about this! 

Next week is Punctuality week and we ask everyone to make sure they are on time. Children will 
collect stickers and those that are on time every day can collect a special wrist band from their 
teacher on Friday. It is important that children are 
on time so that learning can start straight away. It 
is also disruptive to others when children are late. 
Thank you in advance for your support with this. 

Next week we also have a special Pyjama 
Storytime on Thursday evening (with hot 
chocolate and biscuits!) and children can dress up 
as book characters on Friday.  

 

Best wishes, 

Sue Ramsay, Head teacher. 

Reception: Mohamed and Aleeyah  

Year 1:  Musna and Zainaba  

Year 2:  Sacdiyo and Lorenzo 

Year 3:  Mohamed A and Ibrahim A 

Year 4:  Abdulahi and Zakaria  

Year 5:  Aland and Mohamed M  

Year 6:  Safia and Zineb  

The clothing bank is still here at 

school, please feel free to recycle 

bags of clean clothes, fabric, belts, 

handbags and pairs of shoes. 



 

Come back to school from  

6pm-7pm in your Pyjamas 

ready for a Bedtime Story 

and some Hot Chocolate!  

Thursday 1st March  

Come to school dressed 
up as your favourite 

character from a book on   

Friday 2nd March  

Pyjama Storytime 

COMPETITION 

TIME! 

Make your own book and 

the best one from each 

phase will win a PRIZE!  




